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Water Quality Report
Lenox Municipal Utilities has released their 2024 Water Quality Report. They will not be sending out this report to each billed customer. 

The 2024 Water Quality Report will be available for viewing at Lenox Municipal Utilities office, Lenox City Hall, Lenox Public Library, Lenox 
Post Office and Lenox Municipal Utilities website.

Carley Larson ran the 400m hurdles at Districts last 
Thursday in Griswold. (Photo by Colleen Larimer). 

Gabe Funk won both the 110 meter hurdles and the 400 
meter hurdles at Thursday night’s district meet in Gris-
wold.  He will compete in both events this Friday at the 
state meet in Des Moines – the 110 hurdles prelims will 
be run at 4:20 p.m. and the 400 meter hurdles will be at 
6:00 p.m. (photo by Meg Barker)

	The NEW Cooperative 
Foundation continues their 
commitment to supporting 
local 4-H youth. Recently 
the Foundation donated 
$109,360 to 38 county 
extension and outreach 
offices, which will support 
5,468 individual 4-H 
members.

	The contribution from 
the Foundation pays for 
half of each 4-H member’s 
dues in NEW Cooperative’s 
trade territory counties, 
which include the 
following: Adair, Adams, 
Boone, Calhoun, Carroll, 
Cass, Cerro Gordo, 
Cherokee, Clarke, Clay, 
Crawford, Decatur, 
Dickinson, Emmet, 

Franklin, Fremont, Greene, 
Hamilton, Hancock, 
Harrison (Missouri), 
Humboldt, Kossuth, Lucas, 
Monona, Montgomery, 
Page, Palo Alto, Plymouth, 
Pocohontas, Ringgold, 
Sac, Taylor, Union, 
Warren, Wayne, Webster, 
Woodbury, and Wright. 

	 “Ne w 
Cooperative takes great 
pride in supporting its 
area youth 4-H programs. 
We strongly feel that 4-H 
helps build the necessary 
foundation to become 
future leaders in our local 
communities,” state Gary 
Moritz, NEW Cooperative 
Communication Director. 

NEW Cooperative Foundation 
donates to local 4-H clubs


